
News story: Apply to the Attorney
General’s London A, B or C Panel of
junior counsel

The Attorney General is seeking to appoint new members to three of his panels
of junior counsel, the London A, B and C panel, to undertake civil work for
government departments.

The next competition will open on Tuesday 19 February 2019.

Membership of the London panels is open to both barristers and solicitors
with the appropriate qualifications. There is a wide variety of expertise
required, not just in public law, to meet the needs of government across the
civil courts and tribunals.

Please see the attached flyer (MS Word Document, 56.5KB) publicising a
seminar to be held on Tuesday 5 March for anyone considering making an
application this spring.
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